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22 February 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Upcoming Events for Year 9 
 
We are excited to invite you to several upcoming key events open to all our Year 9 students. 
 
Careers Fair: Tuesday 12 March 2024 
The Trust will be hosting a Careers Fair on Tuesday 12 March 11am to 4pm in the theatre at Carleton 
High School which will provide students with the opportunity to explore a range of career paths and learn 
about different industries. Year 9 students will visit the fair throughout the day. 
 
The Careers Fair will feature representatives from universities, colleges, apprenticeship providers, and 
local employers. This will allow our students to explore a variety of options and gain a better 
understanding of the educational and career pathways available to them. By introducing them to 
representatives from different industries and career paths, we hope to inspire them to pursue their 
passions and explore the vast array of opportunities available to them. 
 
Parents and Carers will have the opportunity to attend the Careers Fair with their child from 2.35 pm to 
4pm to show their support and help guide them through the process of exploring different career paths. 
This is an important step in helping our students make informed decisions about their future education 
(including option selections) and career choices.  
 
Options Evening: Thursday 14 March 2024 
Following on from the Careers Fair, we would like to invite you to our Options Evening on Thursday 14 
March running from 4pm to 6pm. 
 
This evening will provide further information on the courses and subjects available to our students in 
Year 10 and beyond. There will also be opportunities to speak to our teachers and subject specialists to 
get a good understanding of the different options available. The evening will begin at 4pm with a short 
introduction, which will be repeated at 5pm, about the process and timeline that students will undertake 
in selecting their option subjects. Refreshments will be provided, with the evening concluding at 6pm. 
 
Should you wish to attend either or both of these events with your child please indicate this via the 
link: https://forms.gle/vZv8Y3DB3A7jy6ct5 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

    
Mr M Loftus    Mrs K Rawling 
Assistant Headteacher   Assistant Headteacher 
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